
TELFORD JUNIOR SCHOOL, Telford Avenue, Leamington Spa CV32 7HP 
 

 
 
 
 
 
September 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

Year 5 “The Black Hole” – MOBILE PLANETARIUM 
 
 

On Tuesday 5 November 2024 Year 5 will be attending a ‘Mobile Planetarium’ 
session in the school hall as part of our science topic on “Earth & Space”. The 
objective is to reinforce their knowledge and understanding and we hope that this will 
be a unique and stimulating experience. 
 
To cover the cost of the activity we would be grateful for a contribution of £3.25.    
This is a voluntary contribution, but if insufficient funding is received, the activity may 
not take place.  If any parents/carers have problems in paying, please see a member 
of the school office staff. 
 
Your permission for your child to take part in this activity needs to be given via your 
ParentPay account when you make payment. Please can you make payment/give 
permission by Friday 25 October 2024. 
  
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr Fox    Mr Thomas   Miss Thompson 
 
Year 5 Class Teachers 
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